
Phil Konigsberg 
 
I was asked to comment on the Proposed Draft Regulations Addressing Hydraulic Fracturing and
Additional Clarifying Amendments which I was surprised when I was requested to do so. I had the
understanding that decisions were already made to secure that no fracking would ever take place in
the State of New York and in areas that would impact the Delaware River region. 

Well, allow me to once again to clearly say I DO NOT WANT TO SEE ANY FRACKING IN
NEW YORK, NEW JERSEY, PENNSYLVANIA, DELAWARE OR ANYWHERE NEAR THE
NORTHEAST REGION OF THE COUNTRY INCLUDING THE DELAWARE RIVER REGION.
PERIOD.
 


